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[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that this Bulletin may provide an update or additional guidance to direction previously provided to you via your Underwriting Guidelines or Program Underwriting Authority document.  This Bulletin supersedes any such previous direction as of the effective date specified below and will be incorporated into your Underwriting Guidelines or Underwriting Authority document, if applicable, as future updates are issued.  If you have any questions or require clarification regarding this Bulletin, please contact your Program Manager.

Title:	 Indiana – Policy Cancellation Moratorium

On March 2, 2018, the Indiana Department of Insurance (INDOI) issued Bulletin 241 (attached) which asks all insurance companies to offer extensions and/or grace periods in the administration of all insurance policies, following recent severe storms and flooding on February 15, 2018 through February 25, 2018. The bulletin lists affected counties and states that a 60-day moratorium has been issued for the cancellation of any insurance policy in effect for any policyholder directly affected by the severe storms and flooding residing within the impacted areas, as well as a suspension of any penalty attached to late payment. 
Here are the affected counties:
Benton, Carroll, Clark, Crawford, Dearborn, Elkhart, Floyd, Fulton, Harrison, Jasper, Jefferson, Lake, Marshall, Ohio, Perry, Pulaski, Spencer, St. Joseph, Starke, Switzerland, Warrick & White counties.
This moratorium only applies to cancellations / non-renewals attributed to a failure to pay premiums directly as a result of the severe storms and flooding during the 60-day period. If a policy is to be cancelled or non-renewed for any other allowable reason, the cancellation or non-renewal may be made pursuant to statutory notice requirements. This moratorium will last 60 days, and may be subjected to an extension if deemed appropriate. 
The guidance provided by this Bulletin applies to admitted and non-admitted carriers.
As our authorized Program Administrators, you are required to comply with all of these insurer requirements on our behalf.
If we learn of subsequent updates or additional information from the INDOI, we will advise you accordingly.


If you have any questions or require additional support please contact your Program Manager.  
Thank you for your support in adhering to these requirements.
If you have any questions or require additional support please contact your Program Manager.  

Thank you.

The information and other material contained herein is proprietary to AIG Programs and intended for internal use only.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying or other use of this information and material without the express written permission of AIG Programs is strictly prohibited.
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